
   
    
   
 Chris and Jim Tsirigotes 

         52-64 Tench Ave, 
         JAMISONTOWN, 

NSW 2750  
 
08 January 2023 

   

  

 

Reasons for the approval of the Winter Sports World , Penrith 

 

This facility that will allow Australian and International Athletes to be able to train year round 

in the Southern Hemisphere. 

 

This facilitate will foster and allow the development of winter sports and ski enthusiasts year 

round in our country and encourage more tourism in Penrith and NSW. It will allow local 

people to be able to experience winter sports and activities without expensive travel. 

 

The Winter Sports World will create a magical wintery atmosphere for the patrons and 

because of its close proximity to the Nepean River will enhance the tourist magnetism 

attractiveness of this project. 

 

The facility will increase the technical and cultural skills of the local community. 

 

This facility will enhance all the existing and future tourists and recreation facilities that are in 

Penrith . In terms of a promoting tourism in Penrith, the Winter Sports World would become 

a famous and distinctive building akin to how the Sydney Opera House is to Sydney Harbour. 

It will be a lightning rod for the Penrith Tourist industry, which we believe, we should all 

support. 

 

The construction phase will generate significant employment nearly 3,000 construction jobs , 

Increase  local suppliers employment ,once the project is completed it will provide significant 

ongoing local employment . It will provide significant economic advantages to the Penrith 

and NSW economy. 

Your Sincerely  

Chris and Jim Tsirigotes  

 


